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Water Production Facility & Intermediate Pump Stations 

May 2025 

UTILITY PROJECT 

The project design consultant, Water Works Engineers, and the Construction Manager at 

Risk (CMAR) contractor, Fann Environmental LLC / Fann Contracting, Inc. joint venture, 

have been awarded the project. The project consists of two locations: the City’s Water 

Production Facility (WPF) located in Chino Valley, and a new Intermediate Pump Station 

(IPS) to be located west of Willow Creek Road near the Airport.  

Chino Water Production Facility: 

The pump station building is complete. The new facility will be on hold until the 

Intermediate Pump Station is completed and the final tie into the system can be achieved. 

Electrical component testing has been completed; control programming, network wiring, 

and link communication are underway with operational testing to follow. Once the site is 

online with operational testing, the old site’s decommissioning will commence. 

Intermediate Pump Station: 

The pump station building is complete. Control programming and network link 

communication are underway. Tank internal final pipe coating, disinfection, filling, site pipe 

flushing, and pump startup have been completed. Tank integrity testing has been 

completed. Electrical component testing has been completed; control programming, 

network wiring, and link communication are underway, preliminary operational testing has 

started. Pump station is anticipated to be fully operational in April.    

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Scott McClinton 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

